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  Rye Community Primary School
“A Gateway to learning”
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Dear Adult Killer Whales,                                                       
We had a fantastic term of learning in Term 1 and we are now ready to begin an exciting new topic in Term 2.

Term 2 Learning in Killer Whales- ‘Transport in World War One’ 
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The children in Year 4 will be spending the next few weeks investigating transportation methods used during the Great War. This will provide us with many cross-curricular opportunities. In Science the children will have the opportunity to create their own signals and codes using electric circuits, light bulbs and buzzers! 
English

Next term, in English we will be reading ‘War Horse’ written by Michael Morpurgo. and the children will have the opportunity to write a fictional story based on some of the historical facts from WWI. In English we will be reading and discussing letters sent and received during the Great War. We will also be delving into soldiers’ diary extracts to compare the style of writing used in each case.



Mathematics

In Maths this term we will be focusing on developing our number skills further.  We will be investigating a range of formal methods when multiplying numbers. The children will also be learning how to identify lines of symmetry in 2-D shapes and how to calculate perimeter and area.


PE

PE this term will be taught by Mr Sayer on Monday with the focus on Gymnastics. As there have been a significant number of children with a missing kit, please ensure that your child has a named PE kit in school for the whole week.
Words with Wings

We are looking forward to seeing you at our Words with Wings reading sessions which will continue to take place every other Friday afternoon. These will start at 2.30pm and finish at 3pm. They are a great opportunity for you to share some reading books with your child and ask any questions that you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support.

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me.

Miss Brunton
How you can help your child


Make sure your child reads daily and discuss the stories in terms of your child’s personal reading targets. Don’t forget to record reading sessions in the new ‘Greedy Reader’ booklets. 


With the topic in mind please share any interesting facts that you may know about World War One.


Discuss meanings of any new vocabulary they come across.


Practise the spellings that are sent home weekly.








How you can help your child


Look for opportunities to talk about maths in the everyday environment.


Support your child and give them time to use mental calculations skills in real life contexts.


Help your child to learn his/her multiplication tables.





Termly Homework Project





We would like the children to research methods of transport used in World War One. From this they can create their own model version, for example horse and cart, cars, buses, trains and/or trams. At the end of term we will be presenting them to the other Year 4 class and voting for our favourite! 
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